
The Ehrensper.ger Report

The Ehrensperger Report is the primary means by which members
of the American Name Society and onomasts throughout the world are
informed of current onomastic research and activities of members of the
Society. The editor of the Ehrensperger Report, Michael McGoff, is
now collecting information for the 1997 issue, which will be published
in December, 1997. Please send a summary of your activities during the
year to

Dr. Michael F. McGoff
Associate Dean

Watson School of Engineering and Applied Science
State University of New York
Binghamton NY 13902-6000

or by email to

mmcgoff@binghamton. edu

by 31 October 1997

To be successful as the major information clearinghouse of the
Society and as useful as possible to ANS members, the Ehrensperger
Report must be as complete as possible, with reports from as many
people as possible, reporting as many activities as possible. Even if your
work is in progress rather than completed, please submit a summary to
Dr. McGoff. It would be appropriate to include such items as onomastic
or other studies under way, projects completed during 1997, publications
appearing or accepted in 1997, whether onomastic or not, public or
media appearances, data currently being collected or areas under
investigation. Nothing is insignificant or unimportant; what might appear
obvious or trivial to one person may be of crucial importance to another,
so please summarize your activities; they may be just what others are
looking for.

Please include your surface and email addresses, and fax number,
since the Ehrensperger Report is regularly used to establish and maintain
contact among onomasts. And remember the 31 October deadline.


